

11th July 2012

Mr Alan Greene Chair Command Resilience Business Area PSAEW

Mr Alan Jones Chair Inspectors Central Committee PFEW

Dear Sirs

I write in response to your joint letter of 26th June to Sir Hugh Orde concerning working hours of Superintending and Inspecting ranks.

Sir Hugh considers this to be an important matter and is currently seeking the views of a number of chief officer colleagues. Once this is done, he will be in touch with a view to fully discussing the issue with you.

Yours faithfully

Richard Hamlin

Staff Officer to the President of the ACPO